
From: Brent Ferguson <Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>  

Sent: Thursday, 18 February 2021 11:48 AM 

To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 

Cc: Sophie Ismail <sismail@actu.org.au>; Michael Rizzo <mrizzo@asu.asn.au>; Tamsin Lawrence 

<Tamsin.Lawrence@australianchamber.com.au>; Luis Izzo <luis.izzo@ablawyers.com.au>; Ruchi 

Bhatt <Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au> 

Subject: Clerks - Private Sector Award 2020 (AM2020-98) 

 

 

Dear Associate, 

 

I write in relation to proceedings concerning potential variations to the Clerks – Private Sector Award 

2020 (AM2020/98) 

 

The parties have been asked to notify the Commission as to whether a previously requested 

conference is still required. 

 

It is the shared view of the Ai Group, ACCI, ACTU and ASU that the conduct of a conference this 

month is not necessary. It is however jointly proposed by the parties that the matter be relisted at a 

date and time convenient to the Commission after 22 March 2021, for the purpose of discussing the 

potential future programming of the matter. This will enable the parties to give further 

consideration to the form of any further potential variation in light of evolving circumstances.  

 

We thank the Commission for its ongoing assistance in relation to this matter.  

 

Regards, 

 

Brent Ferguson 

National Manager – Workplace Relations Advocacy & Policy 

 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 

T: 02 9466 5530 

M: 0405 448 119 

E: Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au 

www.aigroup.com.au  
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